



Teacher of Biology

Email: greg.macdonald@ellesmere.com

6th February 2018

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

MEYNELL HOUSE FORMAL DINNER

This year's Meynell House Formal Dinner will take place on the evening of Thursday 22nd March in the College Dining Hall. The meal itself will begin at 7.30pm, but there will be an opportunity to attend pre-dinner drinks from 7.00pm in Ante-Chapel. The dinner is compulsory (and free) for pupils. Parents and other guests are also welcome to attend if they so wish; however, there will be a £10 charge per person. Dress code is black tie or suits for gentlemen and formal dresses for ladies.

If you would like to attend, please fill in and return the slip below as soon as possible, either on paper or via email to greg.macdonald@ellesmere.com. I would appreciate returns by Monday 19th March at the latest. I do hope that as many friends, parents and guardians as possible will be able to join us for this very enjoyable evening.

Yours Sincerely,

6. Mardon N



MEYNELL HOUSE FORMAL DINNER – THURSDAY 22 ND MARCH 2018
Name(s) of pupil(s)
Name(s) of guest(s)
Any dietary/allergy requirements?
My son/daughter is able/unable to attend the dinner.
There will be a total of people in our party (please include pupils).

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406